
Ilwu47  (Tue, 21 Nov at 6:51 AM) 
to	:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Dear Mr. Blackhorn,         
		
We	have	reviewed	the	complaint	submitted	by	Andrew	Saturn	submitted	on	November	8,	2017	at	
11:41am.			The	email	and	phone	records	for	the	committee’s	Treasurer,	Heather	Clarke,	do	not	reflect	receipt	
of	Andrew	Saturn’s	request	to	inspect	the	books.		We	believe	that	Andrew	Saturn	did	not	use	the	correct	
contact	information	contained	in	the	submitted	C1pc,	section	9	(attached)	to	request	inspection	of	the	books,	
but	instead	contacted	the	campaign	manager	or	media	contact,	Robert	Rose.		A	review	of	Robert	Rose’s	phone	
and	email	records	indicate	that	Andrew	Saturn’s	was	not	received.			
		
Thank	You,	
Robert	Rose	
 






